TOWN OF NORTH READING

Massachusetts

Department of Public Works

ROAD REPAIR NOTICE

October 29, 2015

Haverhill Street
(Park Street to North Street)

The final coat of paving will be installed starting on Monday,
November 2 and should be completed by Tuesday, November 3.

After paving, the Department of Public Works will complete the work
by the end of November:

» Repair driveway aprons as needed

» Install loam & grass seed to grassed areas disturbed by
construction

> Install berms in selected areas to move water into catch basins

> Install road markings- centerlines, fog lines, etc

Local and through traffic will be impacted by this construction. Signage
similar to the initial paving & police details will be used. We
recommend that through traffic seek alternate routes during
construction to avoid delays. Your patience is greatly appreciated
during this time period.

Please contact the DPW in Town Hall at 978-357-5260 if you have
questions.
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